
The City of Peru and the YMCA 2019 
Summer Swimming Program 
June 1st through August 31st 

 

 
 

Dear Parents or Guardian of children in grades pre-K 
through 4th grades residing in Peru, 
  
The City of Peru, in conjunction with the Illinois Valley YMCA, are 
offering all pre-K through 4th graders, living in the City of Peru, the 
opportunity to participate in a Summer Swimming Program at the 
Illinois Valley YMCA. The program has 2 parts.   
  
Part 1. Unlimited swimming at the Illinois Valley YMCA, during regularly 
scheduled swim times. To participate, a parent or guardian will simply 
bring proof of Peru residency (ie. Utility bill, driver’s license, etc.) and 
$50 to the Illinois Valley YMCA and receive the Summer Swim Pass.   
  
Part 2. The Summer Swim Pass will also include Swimming Lessons at 
the Illinois Valley YMCA, conducted by YMCA instructors for those 
students that wish to participate. There is no extra charge for the 
swimming lessons. Those participating in swimming lessons and 
completing the class will receive a certificate of completion from the 
YMCA. This certificate of completion can then be brought to the Peru 
City Clerk’s office by a parent or guardian, along with proof of residency 
for a full refund of the original $50 as a reward from the City for 
completing their swimming lessons.  
  
On behalf of the City of Peru, the Peru Recreation Board and the Illinois 
Valley YMCA we wish all our children and their families a safe and 
happy summer.   


